
Week beginning 23rd September 

Maths 

The focus this week has been on comparing numbers, learning about the symbols 

for ‘greater than’, ‘less than’ and ‘equal too’. We have completed activities and 

played games to assist us with comparing two numbers. 

 

English 

We’ve been learning about the skills needed for writing. We’ve learnt about 

adjectives, noun phrases and exclamation marks, all skills that are necessary to 

enable our writing to be more exciting to the reader. 

Topic 

Our current topic is all about Journeys. This week we talked about what a 

journey is and decided that coming to school, going shopping or holidaying all 

involve a journey. We then explored maps and looked at Great Britain and 

labelled it. We had to locate Stubbington and label that too. 

Spellings 

This week we have been working on the words ‘there’, ‘you’ and ‘was’. 

Handwriting 

The focus has been on the letters with lead in and lead out strokes. 

PE 

Wednesday’s session involved Gym and Thursday’s session we all participated in 

Cricket. 



 

Reading Roundabout 

We focused on ‘Katie in London’ again and completed activities around the story. 

Ukulele 

The owls are continuing to enjoy their Friday afternoon sessions of ukulele with 

Mrs Barty, Badgers will commence their sessions after Christmas. 

Reward 

Congratulations to everyone this week for all their hard work, the reward was 

party games. 


